
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING – 30 APRIL 2008 

CCL2008.04.30 

At the Special Meeting of COLEHILL PARISH COUNCIL held at COLEHILL 
MEMORIAL HALL on 30 APRIL 2008. 
 
PRESENT 
Cllr Keith Baker, Chairman 
Cllr  KD Johnson, Vice Chairman 
Cllrs  John Bell, Susan Davies, Janet Dover, John Gooch, Tony Holloway, David Packer, 

Don Wallace, John Warren. 
 
APOLOGIES  
Cllrs Mike Bartlett, Coirin Duff, Peter Finney, Joe Kingsmill, Ted Phillips. 
 
IN ATTENDANCE 
Members of the Parish Plan Steering Group: Mr Norman Davies, Mr Ken Lannon, 
Mr Dave Mitchell (Chairman) and Mr John Shave. 
 
475.08 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

There were no declarations of interest. 
 

476.08 FINAL DRAFT OF THE PARISH PLAN 
The Chairman welcomed the Parish Plan Steering Group who had attended the 
meeting to present the final draft Parish Plan, a copy of which had been distributed 
to Members prior to the meeting, and the Action Plan, which was distributed at the 
meeting. 
 
Mr Mitchell advised Council that Members of the Group would each present a 
topic and would answer questions at the end of each topic. 
 
At the end of the presentations Mr Mitchell informed Council of the timetable in 
place to ensure the Parish Plan was distributed to every household in Colehill 
before a public meeting on the 18 June at the Memorial Hall. The meeting would 
enable the public to discuss the Plan with the Group and the Service Providers.   
 
The Chairman asked Council to consider approving the Parish Plan and Action 
Plan and to consider what role the Parish Plan Steering Group might take in the 
future. 
 
After discussion, it was AGREED that the future of the Parish Plan Steering Group 
and the approval of the Parish Plan and Action Plan should be decided upon at the 
next Council Meeting. 
 
The Vice-Chairman thanked the Steering Group for their commitment in 
organising the Parish Plan and the Chairman thanked the Steering Group for 
attending the Meeting. 

 
The Meeting ended at 21.25 hrs. 
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